
Call the Binoh Advice Line for families on 020 8809 8809, Monday to Thursday between  
10am and 3pm, Friday between 10am and 12pm.  
Explain that you are calling for the Education Team and someone will take your details and pass  
your query to the appropriate professional, who will then call you back.
There is no charge for this service (except your phone call costs) and it is open to both families  
familiar with our services and those we have not worked with before.

We look forward to taking your call…

NORWOOD  
EDUCATION SERVICE: 

BINOH ADVICE LINE 
FOR FAMILIES

If you need free support and  advice, we now offer 15-minute telephone appointments with individual 
members of our team.

•	 Occupational Therapist
•	 Speech and Language Therapist
•	 Teacher
•	 Educational Psychologist

•	 behaviour at home
•	 learning at home
•	 ways to work on SLT or OT programmes at home
•	 special educational needs (with or without a diagnosis 

and/or EHCP)
•	 anxiety, wellbeing and mental health
•	 putting routines in place while your child is learning  

at home
•	 explaining the Coronavirus and how to keep safe
•	 anything else you need specific advice/support with

OUR TEAM 
CONSISTS OF:

CALL US IF YOU WOULD 
LIKE TO TALK ABOUT 
YOUR CHILD/CHILDREN’S:
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We can help by talking through your concerns, making suggestions for practical activities, sending 
resources, signposting to other services, answering questions and generally helping you to think  
about ways to support your child/children across a wide range of areas. While this service is open to  
all children, Norwood has experts fully equipped to support children with special educational needs 
and disabilities (SEND), too.


